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Price code: A
Comments

 
The Policy and Resources Committee has not instructed the Waterfront Enterprise Board Ltd. to cease all negotiations
concerning the granting of a lease for the land on which it is proposed to build the St. Helier Waterfront Hotel. Proceeding
with a waterfront hotel is an agreed policy objective of the States. At the time that the petition was presented to the States the
relevant negotiations were virtually complete and have, in fact, since been completed. The Policy and Resources
Committee’s view is that the hotel development should now proceed as speedily as possible.


